From: ebartlett greensitedesignlic.com

To: Liz Burdick
Subject: RE: 23 SITE 7 - 69 Fitch Hill Road, Uncasville, CT
Date: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 9:56:24 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Liz,

On behalf of the owner, we are requesting that the project be tabled until the next Planning and
Zoning Commission meeting.

Ellen Bartlett, PE, CPSWQ
LEED Accredited Professional

GREEN SITE DESIGN LLC

317 Main Street
Norwich, CT 06360
Ph: 860-892-1380

www.greensitedesignllc.com

CT MBE/WBE

From: Liz Burdick <Iburdick@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 9:50 AM

To: ebartlett greensitedesignllc.com <ebartlett@greensitedesignlic.com>

Cc: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>; Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-
ct.org>

Subject: RE: 23 SITE 7 - 69 Fitch Hill Road, Uncasville, CT

Do you have an ETA on revised plans submittal so | can do my review?

Regards,

Liz Burdick

Director ~ Dept. of Land Use & Development

Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382

Telephone: (860) 848-6725 (Direct), (860) 848-6779 (Planning Dept. Main)

Emaiil: Iburdick@montville-ct.org

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 9:30 AM

To: ebartlett greensitedesignlic.com <ebartlett@greensitedesignllc.com>; abexcavation@yahoo.com
Cc: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 23 SITE 7 - 69 Fitch Hill Road, Uncasville, CT

Good Morning:
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Attached are Staff Comments received to date regarding the above Application. Kindly review and
contact our office with any questions.

Thank You!

Stacy Radford

Administrative Assistant — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779



